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Harvest Collection 

As is tradition at Moorlands, we will be colleting tinned 
and packets of food for a local food bank during 
Harvest. The collection will start on Monday 27th 
September. 

Please send any donations to school with your child. 

As always, thank you for your support in helping some 
of the most vulnerable children and families in the local 
area. 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

3C Idrees 

3K Wren 

4F Alex 

4P Huey 

WN Zidane 

5C Billie 

5D Dillon 

6G Ioana 

6T Isobel 

Dates for your diary 

Week beginning 27th September: after school clubs 
start. 

Monday 27th September: Harvest collection begins 

Monday 4th October: Year 3 parents meet and greet 
with class teachers (online meetings) 

Tuesday 5th October: Year 3 parents meet and greet 
with class teachers (online meetings) 

Wednesday 6th October: Year 5 to Winmarleigh Hall 

Thursday 7th October: year 5 return from Winmarleigh 
Hall 

Tuesday 19th October: open morning for prospective 
year 2 parents, 9.30-10.30am 

Thursday 21st October: Y3 Film Night, 5.30-7.30pm. 

Friday 22nd October:  Krispy Kreme donuts and Harvest 
Festival 9.15 am. 

Break up for half term 

Monday 1st November: Back to school 

Thursday 11th November: Y4 Film Night, 5.30-7.30pm. 

Friday 12th November: Y3 Cinema Trip 

Thursday 18th November: Y6 cinema trip and Pop 
Project for the whole school. 

Friday 19th November: Dream Big own clothes day 

Thursday 25th November: Y6 Film Night 5.30-7.30pm 

Friday 26th November: Values day-wear green & Y5 
cinema trip 



 

Moorlands-more than just a school 

Welcome back reminders 

Please can we remind you that PE kit should be either MJS 

logo’d or a PLAIN black jumper and joggers or shorts. Also 

children should be wearing a MJS logo’d or a PLAIN white T

-shirt.   

We appreciate your support in this matter. 

Thank you. 

After school clubs 

The bookings for afterschool clubs has now closed. 

If any spaces become available we will advertise these via 

class dojo and the newsletter. 

Parents have been contacted today to confirm places in 

the clubs. 

Thank you. 

Covid 19 Guidelines 

Since August 16th the need for bubbles or close contacts to self-isolate has been removed as long as they: 
• Are under the age of 18 years and 6 months 
• Are double vaccinated 
• Are unable to get a vaccination due to advice from their medical consultant for medical reasons 
• they have taken part in or are currently part of an approved COVID-19 vaccine trial 
The recommendation is however that as a close contact a PCR test (not a Lateral Flow Test) is taken to rule out being          
asymptomatically positive. With this in mind we may ask you to take your child for a test if we identify them as being a close  
contact.  

Miss Taylor is Running for the Bus! 

 

Our fabulous Miss Taylor is running a half marathon this 

weekend and is asking for sponsors to help raise funds for 

the conversion of the school bus into our school library. 

Other parents have also joined the campaign and are either 

running on Sunday or in the Manchester half/full marathon 

in October. 

The full running team for MJS is: Miss Taylor, Mrs Alves, Mrs 

Walsh, Mr Luccock, Mr Hines and Mrs McIntee. Go team 

MJS!! 

https://donatemyschool.com/friends-of-moorlands-2646 

Friends of Moorlands AGM 

Thank you to those of you who attended the FOM AGM on Tuesday. We have lots of ideas for events over the next term 

which have been advertised on the FOM Facebook site. 

We have decided to run separate year group film nights on: 21st Oct (Y3); 11th Oct (Y4); 25th Nov (Y6) and 9th Dec (Y5).          

A donut day is also planned for Friday 22nd October. 


